On June 26, 2007, Paulette Burdick made the following request for additional information regarding AC1-SES Services Agreement

 

REQUEST:

Please provide the following:

1. Prior year per student allocation

2. Fiscal impact to notifing by mail parents per notice. How many notices are required by NCLB?

3. May school districts recover any administration costs?

4. Has PBCSD applied to be a provider of SES, if not then why?  How any school districts been granted permission to provide SES?
RESPONSE: 

1.  Prior year per student allocation

Prior years’ per student allocation – 07= $1211.00; 06=  $1258.93

  

2.   Fiscal impact to notifying by mail parents per notice. How many notices are required by NCLB?

    Fiscal impact to notify parents - $26,000; Two notices  required

2.  May school districts recover any administration costs?

            Recoup funds - No, there is currently no provision in the law. Title I funds are used for administration costs.

   

4.   Has PBCSD applied to be a provider of SES, if not then why?  Have any school districts been granted permission to provide SES?

Yes, we have applied and were approved. However, the only way a “district in need of improvement” (which we are considered) can be a provider, is thru federal waiver.  PBCSD is currently waiting to see if the FEDS will allow a waiver process for this upcoming year.  We are checking on other Districts being providers.
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